
 
 
 
 
 
                                 April 22, 1996 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:    James M. Taylor  
                  Executive Director for Operations 
                     
FROM:             John T. Larkins, Executive Director   /s/ 
                  Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
                  Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste 
 
SUBJECT:          PROPOSED STANDARD REVIEW PLAN FOR DRY CASK 
                  STORAGE SYSTEMS 
 
     Based on the recommendations of the Joint Subcommittee of 
the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) and Advisory 
Committee on Nuclear Waste (ACNW), which met on March 26, 1996, 
the ACRS and ACNW decided not to review the subject proposed 
Standard Review Plan at this time.  The ACRS and ACNW appreciate 
being afforded the opportunity to review the subject matter. 
 
Reference: 
NUREG-1536, "Standard Review Plan for Dry Cask Storage Systems," 
dated February 1996 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     L. Soffer, OEDO 
     W. Travers, NMSS 
     C. Haughney, NMSS 
     J. Cortez, RES 
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